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Community and Parental Stakeholders:
If you would like to provide input about a specific testing preference for the eleventh grade students for the 2019-20 school year please feel free to contact Mr. Vail or Mrs. Meason at the high school, (580) 588-3358.  The two test choices are the ACT or the SAT; both are standardized tests used for college admission.

